Karri Anderberg

From: GEORGE WADDELL <gpwaddell@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 2:23 PM

To: Karri Anderberg

Subject: Re: Water Bill

Thanks Karri | will be there.

Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 3, 2022, at 2:19 PM, Karri Anderberg <clerk@villageofpoplargrove.com> wrote:

George,

| have received your email and you will be put on the January 10" meeting at 630pm. The meeting is
held at Village Hall located at the address below. If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks
Karri

Karri Anderberg

Village Clerk

200 N. Hill Street

Poplar Grove, lllinois 61065
815-765-3201

A Great Place to Call Home

From: GEORGE WADDELL <gpwaddell@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 1:24 PM

To: Karri Anderberg <clerk@villageofpoplargrove.com>
Cc: GEORGE WADDELL <gpwaddell@msn.com>
Subject: Water Bill

| just received my sewer bill from the township. It was for $1,050.61 and is usually around $50-
$60 dollars. | went to Florida for a month in November and my wife was doing the bills. She
neglected to tell me that our sewer bill was over $300.00. Since | always do the bills she did not
realize that the sewer bill was 6 times higher than normal. My wife joined me later for 10 days
in Florida. Before she left, | asked her to unplug the softner. She did it not realizing that it was
in mid cycle. When | returned a month later the water was still running thru it. | fixed the
problem and here we are. | was hoping to only have to pay a portion of the bill. $1,000.00is a
lot of money. We still have a child in college. Thanks, George Waddell



